
             
 

 

February 22nd, 2021 

Develop Louisville  
Department of Planning and Design Services 
444 South 5th Street, Ste. 300 
Louisville KY 40202 
 
 
Subject: Revised Detailed District Development Plan   

Ready Electric 
3300 Gilmore Industrial Blvd.  

 
To Case Manager, 
 
The revised detailed district development plan is to construct a proposed 7,009 SF two building 
expansion to the existing structure with ten additional parking spaces at 3300 Gilmore Industrial Blvd. 
The property is zoned M-2 and located within the Suburban Workplace form district. The last 
development plan for the site was approved in 2010 under Case #14859 and rezoned under Docket #9-
116-86.  
 
Please do not hesitate to email me at cbrown@btmeng.com if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Brown, AICP 
Planning Director/Project Manager  
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